
Showcasing the Norfolk Children and Young People’s 
Health Services Healthy Weight Pathway

Tuesday 3 July 2018 (9.30am to 12noon) 
Norwich Professional Development Centre

144 Woodside Road, Norwich NR7 9QL

As someone working with Children and Young People and involved in the 
promotion of healthy weights and lifestyles, we would like to invite you to 
the above event. 

The aims of the event are to:
• Take you step by step through our Healthy Weight Pathway.
• Explain to you about the role of our new Healthy Lifestyles Coaches.
• Work with you to understand the best way that we can communicate our new

pathway to stakeholders and partner agencies.
• Gain your feedback as to what you think of the pathway.
• Discuss a “whole system” approach to this agenda, and consider initiatives that

would support it.

So to learn more we would like you to join us at this event.

For further details or to book a place please email: 
ccs.serviceredesignteam@nhs.net – by 15 June 2018
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